From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 24 March 2013 13:51
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 13/00321/OUT
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 1:51 PM on 24 Mar 2013 from Mr Tom Hockaday.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land Including OS7400, 5257, 4976, 2661, And 5257 South Of Salt Way Adj To Bloxham Road Banbury 

	Proposal:
	OUTLINE - 1000 dwellings together with a local centre including retail (A1), financial services (A2), restaurants (A3-A5), up to a combined total floorspace of 1000m2, employment space (B1) up to a total floorspace of 5000m2 with the B1(a) office component limited to a maximum of 2,500m2, associated car parking, a community primary school (including space for community uses (D1) and assembly and leisure uses (D2)), green infrastructure including formal and informal open space, amenity space, retained hedgerows, structural landscaping, supporting infrastructure (including gas, electricity, sewerage, water, telecommunications), sustainable urban drainage systems, new connection to the A361 Bloxham Road, pedestrian and cycling connections to the surrounding footpath and cycle network and any necessary demolition and ground remodelling 

	Case Officer:
	Laura Bailey 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Tom Hockaday

	Email:
	 

	Address:
	Wykham Farm Wykham Lane, Banbury, Oxfordshire OX16 9UP


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Dear Mr Preston Response to Planning Application 13/00321 Thank you for your ‘neighbour notification’ letter of 7th March inviting comments on this planning application. We write to object very strongly to the proposed development described in this planning application. The application is highly opportunistic by the developer, and it seems to be a fairly desperate to attempt to get something in before the adoption of the Cherwell Local Plan. The application shows no regard for the Plan, and runs against the intentions of the Plan. It is difficult therefore to understand what the developer is trying to achieve, unless it is some cynical attempt relating to other applications or future appeals. The scale and density of the Planning Application are unrealistic; the area is already identified as a ‘green buffer’. It would devastate an area of existing high landscape value and destroy the Saltway district wildlife site. It would damage and overwhelm the village character of both Bodicote and Bloxham. The area is prone to severe flooding; increased urbanization will decrease absorption of existing rainfall, and increase run-off to the south, an area that already floods. The road infrastructure is inadequate to cope with any development. The junction of the A361 and Wykham Lane suffered one fatality this winter and is the site of many accidents due to excess traffic as it is. The planned development of ‘Bankside’ is more than enough growth for Bodicote and south of Banbury for the next fifty years at least. We politely and strongly request that this planning application is rejected. Yours sincerely Mr & Mrs T R Hockaday 


